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13th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Each year, Gisburn Road chooses a charity to raise money for, which is close 

to the hearts of our community. This year, we have chosen JDRF, which is the 

leading global type 1 diabetes charity, who help people live better lives with the 

condition and research to find cures. 

 

On Wednesday 19th June at 9:15am, the whole school will set off on a walk 

through Barnoldswick waving flags, to raise awareness of the disease and 

money for the charity. We are asking for all pupils to bring in £2 to go towards 

this fundraising and we will also have a donation bucket on the day. Pupils are 

asked to wear their school uniform and to wear a coat suitable for the day’s 

weather.  

 

You are warmly invited to join us on our walk through the town if you would 

like to. We will return to school around 10am.  

 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

Mrs K. Brown 

 

 


